
September	13,	2018	
PSNM	Monthly	Meeting	
Hosted	by	Gloria	Moorhouse,	Taber	Village,	Abbotsford,	BC	
Attendees:	
Associate	Members:	
Karen	Bowman,	Nestle	Rep	
Deborah	Schwab,	Sysco	Rep	
Karla	Dickie,	Sysco	Rep	
Regular	Members:	
Gloria	Moorhouse,	Stella	Buttner,	Diane	Cox,	Armilita	Kraus,	Daphne	Spear,	Corinne	Burns,		
Regrets:	
Maria	Chelini,	Birgit	Keys,	Kim	Vo	
Guest	Speaker	&	Presentation:	
Rick	Pagan,	Director	of	Sales	Western	Canada,	Arthur	Roger	&	Associates	Inc.	
	
Old	Business:		
	
New	Business:	

1. Presentation	by	Rick	for	a	healthy	selection	of	packaged	fruits.	“Kon-Tiki”	selection.	These	
contain	no	artificial	sweeteners,	Lactose	free,	Gluten	free,	filtered=no	risk	of	pit	fragments	and	a	
high	quality	fruit.	

2. Samples	included	“Tropic”	Kon-Tiki	Healthy	selection	in	canned	fruit	(6	x	2.84m)l;	Fruit	puree	in	
Pouch	(4	x	3L,	banana	puree,	prune	puree,	more	puree	products	available	in	the	pouch	–	15	
month	shelf	life,	Kosher	product),	individual	portion	size	fruit	cup	puree	fruit	and	diced	available	
as	well.	Contact	your	Sysco	rep	for	more	details.	

3. Refreshments	and	muffins	from	Gloria.	Flavoured	water	that	is	provided	to	residents	at	Taber	
Village,	very	refreshing,	residents	enjoy	the	strawberry	flavoured	water	most.				

4. Gas	Card	Draw:	Congratulations	Armilita	Kraus	on	the	$25.00	gas	card!	
 
	
Round	Table	Discussion:			

1. Karen:	Upcoming	Nestle	promotion	with	Rebates	up	to	$1000.	For	purchasing	Carla’s	Pasta	
products,	so	…buy	now!!	More	information	will	be	coming	your	way	by	Jason.	

2. Stella:	Dania/Normanna	homes	have	split.	Preparing	for	Accreditation	in	November.	
												Presentation	of	environmentally	friendly	option	of	med	spoons	very	cost	efficient	and	
look	and	feel	exactly	like	the	plastic	ones	currently	being	used.	This	topic	was	recommended	by	
Corinne	to	be	a	topic	discussed	and	presented	at	the	AGM	/	Education	day.	

3. Armilita:	Starting	preparation	for	Accreditation	in	2	years.	
4. Daphne:	Renovations	are	almost	complete.		Has	started	ordering	through	Sysco	again	with	

Karla’s	guidance.	
5. Deborah:		Hush…	Christmas	in	September?,	notices	forthcoming.	Held	at	Meadow	Gardens	Golf	

Course	on	September	26,	from	10-3:30.	
6. Corinne:	Preparing	for	CARF	Accreditation.	Planning	Fundraiser’s	for	outreach	programs	

including	a	“Garden	Party”.	
7. Diane:	Getting	settled	in	new	facility	(Dania	home),	starting	preparation	for	Accreditation	in	

November.	
8. Gloria:	Capital	campaign	to	build	a	new	Taber	Home.	There	will	be	fundraisers	to	raise	money.	

Accomplishment	of	100%	on	recent	Licencing	Inspection.	Well	Done!!	
	

Next	meeting:		


